ANDERTON WITH MARBURY CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 20187

The parish council Chairman has been in contact with Highways, the police
and the PCSOs to address the issue of speeding.

The police have held speeding campaigns in the village at the Parish Council’s
request. The majority of people obeyed the 30mph limit but there were those,
many of them local, who exceeded it.

The parish council was in discussion with Highways about increased road
markings to lower speed.

The high friction road surface in the Hollows is an improvement and we are
hoping it will be renewed when it wears.

It is possible that a footbridge may be built at the Hollows.

The village has a website, Facebook and Twitter accounts. The Chairman
thanked ClIrs O and R Hynes.

The parish council has commented on planning applications submitted to
CWAC.

CllIr P Wright has attended INEOS Chlor liaison meetings and gives short
reports to other councillors.

The Chairman had attended the Marbury ward forum and an HS2 meeting.



